
Special LSA Board Meeting Regarding Updates to Mask Policy
6/15/2021  

7:30PM via Zoom

In Attendance: Hilary Pohn, John Hofmann, Jon Becker, Jennifer Battat, Steve Sizemore, Jeanette Thomson, 
Lauren Irving, Stephanie Peters, Sheri Carey, Terry Giltner, Jesse Mills-Kincade (Skating Director)

Absent: Mary Vaughn (proxy held by Hilary Pohn, Jeramie Cabanban, Kathryn Mills

Called to Order: Hilary Pohn, LSA President, called the meeting to order at 7:40PM

John Hofmann reviewed the changes to LSA’s Mask Policy.  There was discussion regarding the wording of a 
couple of the listed updates and those were changed to better reflect the purpose of the policy.  In addition, there 
was a short discussion about how the proposed changes would affect Learn to Skate.  Since this policy is specifically 
directed to LSA members, it was decided that the Skating Director, Sarah Neal, would provide input regarding any 
changes to masks during Learn to Skate separately.
Terry Giltner motioned to accept the recommended updates to the Mask Policy and was seconded by Jennifer 
Battat.  Motion passed unanimously.  Policy will go into effect immediately.  Hilary will email the membership to 
notify them of the updated policy and Jesse will let coaches know about the updated policy.

Adjourned: 8:04PM


